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Parish Neighbourhood Plan report 

The Lewknor Parish Neighbourhood Plan Group has submitted its draft 

neighbourhood plan to South Oxfordshire District Council (“SODC”) who, as 

part of the process laid down in the regulations, are running a consultation on 

the draft plan, referred to as a regulation 16 consultation, which runs from 19 

April to 7 June. 

Once the consultation period is finished SODC will collate all the comments 

and send the plan plus comments received to an external examiner for 

consideration. Examiners will usually require some changes to a plan, once 

these are dealt with to the examiner’s satisfaction SODC will arrange a 

referendum of voters in the parish on the plan. If the plan is approved at the 

referendum SODC will bring the plan into force. Although the timetable is now 

largely outside of our control, we hope the plan will come into force later this 

year. 

The Neighbourhood Plan Group has four members: Peter Gardner, Duncan 

Boulton, Kayti Foster and Peter Freeman. 
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